
 
COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA  

Department of Education 

DATE:	 January 14, 2022


TO:	 Virginia ARP Act EANS II Program Participants


FROM: 	 Rosa S. Atkins, Ed.D., Acting Superintendent of Public Instruction


SUBJECT: 	 ARP Act EANS II Values of Services to Non-Public Schools


Superintendent’s Memo #306-21 announced the application process for the Emergency 
Assistance for Non-Public Schools (EANS) II program authorized under the American Rescue 
Plan (ARP) Act. Value of services amounts have been determined for all eligible schools that 
applied to participate in the program (Attachment A).


For the EANS II program, all goods and services must be procured by the Virginia Department 
of Education (VDOE). In the coming weeks, VDOE staff will contact each participating non-
public school to finalize budget priorities and initiate the state procurement process.


Questions about the EANS II program should be directed to EANS@doe.virginia.gov.


RSA/LS


Attachments


A. Emergency Assistance for Non-Public Schools (EANS) II Fund (XLSX)

https://www.doe.virginia.gov/administrators/superintendents_memos/2021/306-21.pdf
mailto:EANS@doe.virginia.gov
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